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Dear Ifield Families, Pupils, Governors, Staff and Friends,  
 
Welcome back to the final two terms of the school year. I hope you have all had an enjoyable Easter holiday. It seems 
to me that this academic year has simply flown by! Perhaps because there are so many wonderful events and 
celebrations of pupils’ learning and progress throughout the academic year. 
 
Firstly, may I take this opportunity to commend pupils for their designs and creativity to make their fantastic hats for 
the Easter parade on 31st March 2023 and thank parents and carers for their support to attend the event.  
 
 

 
 
I am delighted to share Atiya, one of our talented students in Swan Class has worked incredibly hard to prepare the 
voice recording for our answerphone service for both school and the LINK Centre for any parent, professional or visitor 
to enjoy when making telephone contact with the school.  
 
Pupil voice remains a key priority at Ifield and pupils have been involved in choosing signature dishes that are now 
available to enjoy from our school kitchen.  
 
Our pupils continue to work hard towards their PRIDE House Points for individual and team achievements throughout 
each term. Term 4’s House Points results were: Tigers 159, Dolphins 171, and Eagles 234 
 
The Summer terms always provide fantastic opportunities to see you all at the wide variety of events we have planned. 
All dates for the next two terms will be shared within April’s Newsletter.  
 
Our first special event of this term is taking place at the School Woodlands this Saturday and I hope to see as many of 
you as possible.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Maddie Arnold-Jones 
Headteacher 
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Robin Class Visit to Kent Life 
 

Pupils in Robin Class enjoyed a visit to Kent Life. The pupils took part in a range of workshops, including 
rope making, magic medicine and an introduction to ancient Egypt. They also enjoyed meeting the 
animals and a tractor ride around the farm. 
 

 
 



 
 

Medway Class Golfing Adventure 
 

Students in Medway Class thoroughly enjoyed a visit to the Smugglers Cove and Pirate Adventure Crazy 
Golf Centre at Bluewater.  Students took part in a healthy competition, experienced much fun and 
laughter and even a hole in one!  Many thanks to the PTFA for funding the outing, by allocating a sum 
of money to each class to spend towards learning experiences.   
 
 

 



 
 
 

We look forward to seeing you all at our annual Bluebell Day on Saturday 22nd April. We are running a 
shuttle minibus service from Ifield School to the woodlands.  
 
Refreshments and a BBQ will be available, along with Pond Dipping, a Treasure Trail, Raffle, Art Activity, 
Woodland hunt and much more!  
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for parents to see the new developments made by Rebecca Harris, our 
Forest School Lead.    
 

 

Save The Dates 
 

King’s Coronation Tea Party on Friday 5th May 2023 
 

Family Disco on Friday 19th May 2023 
 

 

 

Ifield School Bluebell Day 11am-2pm 
Saturday 22nd April 2023 
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